
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Cold Lake Cruisers - Bill Parker  
  
Meeting Date: March 26, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Delegation - Cold Lake Cruisers representative Mr. Bill Parker 
Cold Lake Cruisers Car Show being held the weekend of August 16-18, 2019.  Provide 
an update and request assistance and permission to work with the Community Events 
Programmer in growing the weekend into a festive event. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
Type the recommendation here 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


